
  

 

 

WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL 
TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION 

 
  BRIGHTON ROAD, PEASE POTTAGE  

 
NOTICE IS hereby given that in pursuance of the provisions of Section 14(2) of the Road 

Traffic Regulation Act, 1984, as amended, the use of (and parking on) Brighton Road, 
Pease Pottage from where Brighton Road comes off the M23 J11 Gyratory to 

Pease Pottage Services Roundabout  is temporarily prohibited from 24/02/20 at 
20:00 until 26/02/20 at 06:00. Road Closed signs will be in place either side of 
the closure at the nearest appropriate junctions. 

 
The restriction will be in place Night-time only between 20:00 – 06:00.  

 
This closure is necessary to allow Breheny Civil Engineering to undertake 

resurfacing works.  
 
No access to be maintained.  

 
The alternative route for traffic will be signed on site 
 
This restriction will be effective for a maximum of 5 days from the start date given above 
 

Any queries about the effect of the closure on traffic using the highway please contact West 
Sussex County Council on 01243 642105 

 
Any queries about the works please contact Breheny Civil Engineering on 

07469088403. 
 
Dated 04 February 2020 

 
Matt Davey 

Director of Highways, Transport and Planning 


